
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Families: 
 
We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Scholastic Book Fair. This event is an opportunity for students of 
all ages to build their home libraries and further their love of reading. As always, all purchases benefit our 
school. 
 
The Book Fair will take place Tuesday, February 25th from 2:45-4:30; Wednesday, February 26th from noon to 
three; and Thursday, February 27th from 2:45-4:30. 
 
We need parent volunteers to help make this event run smoothly and successfully! If you are able to volunteer 
at the Book Fair, please email us with the times and days you are available at whiteside.library@sd38.bc.ca 
Of course, your children are welcome to join you while you volunteer.  
 
We are excited to celebrate our love of books together at the Book Fair. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Happy Reading, 
 
Ms Tsougrianis and Mrs. Kawas 
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